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I have lived in other states without mail-in voting, and I find mail-in voting to be a 

much better system. Mail-in voting works well. It provides greater access to voting, 

including for those who may not be able to vote in-person due to disability, lack of 

transportation, work schedules, or other issues. Mail-in voting also allows for a more 

informed electorate. I appreciate having the time to read the voter pamphlet and 

research additional information on candidates or ballot measures so I can make 

informed decisions. Eliminating mail-in voting will disenfranchise voters and create a 

less-informed electorate. Maintan mail-in voting in Oregon and do not move forward 

with SB 210. 


